
20th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

We are pleased to announce that Budmouth Academy is going to be hosting its very popular Year 7 Halloween party
on Thursday 19th October 2023. Last year we had over 200 students attending this event and students had a brilliant
time.

The event will run between 6.00pm – 8.00pm, in Clare Hall. The entrance to Clare Hall is via the main reception;
names will be checked upon arrival.

Fancy dress is encouraged! There will be a prize awarded to the best dressed student. As well as the Halloween
themed party, there will be other Halloween based activities and games organised. Students may also wish to
purchase glow sticks, snacks and drinks so should bring some money with them.

The ticket price is £5.00 per child which can be purchased via the ParentMail app. Please ensure payment is made by
Friday 13th October.

All Children need to be collected from the academy by 8.00pm by a responsible adult.

All the money raised from this event will go towards future reward events for students.

Should you have any queries regarding this event then please do not hesitate to contact me
lcollins@budmouth-aspirations.org

Yours sincerely

Ms L Collins
Behaviour & Ethos Co-ordinator - Attenborough


